
 

 

Join Us at the Leongatha Railway Site Ideas Fair 
 
South Gippsland residents are invited to the Leongatha Railway Site Ideas Fair to learn more 
about the site, consider ideas and share any ideas they may have come up with. 
 
Council has the opportunity to take over the lease of the railway site and intends to develop the 
area for the benefit of the community. 
 
A number of activities will be held as part of the day including: 

 A free barbecue 

 Car boot sale 

 Live music 

 Games 

 The Magic Theatre; and 

 Displays 
 
The Ideas Fair will be held on Saturday 22 April 2017 from 11.00am to 2.00pm at the Leongatha 
Railyards. 
 
South Gippsland Shire Council’s Senior Strategic Planning Officer Chantal Lenthall encouraged 
everyone to come along and be part of the festivities. 
 
“We are hoping to get as many people as possible down to the Leongatha Railyards on the day 
so they can take a look at the site and consider what it could be. 
 
“A number of great activities are going to be held throughout the day that will not only provide 
an opportunity for people to have their say but have a little bit of fun as well,” said Ms Lenthall. 
 
Community members will be advised of further opportunities to be involved in the project as it 
progresses. 
 
For more information on the project please visit 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/LeongathaRailwaySite. 
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For media enquiries, please contact the Communications team on 5662 9200 
South Gippsland Shire Council, 9 Smith St. (Private Bag 4), Leongatha 3953   

communications@southgippsland.vic.gov.au 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au 
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